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Message of solidarity of UGTG  To NWU Comrades   And to People of Saint-lucia

Dear Comrades, Dear sisters, Dear Brothers of Saint Lucia.

It is with a very big sadness that we have learnt the misfortune which has fallen upon the workers and people of Saint
Lucia.

UGTG presents its sincere condolences to the families touched by this tragedy but also to the whole People of Saint
Lucia.

Dear comrades, dear sisters and brothers, we share your pain in these difficult moments.

Brotherly and militant solidarity.

General Secretary

Elie DOMOTA

 P-à-pitre, Nov. 18th, 2011
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